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Request Board to Direct Staff to Review and Update the Master Plan for 
the Fairgrounds 

Peter O'Bryan 
Commissioner, District 4 

Request Board to direct staff to review and update the Master Plan for the Fairgrounds. 

Background: The County Fairgrounds have become very popular for a variety of 
interest groups and may be experiencing some growing pains. Now would be a good 
time to update the Master Plan and I would suggest staff publicize a workshop or two so 
all interested user groups have a chance to express their ideas. This should include but 
certainly not limited to the Firefighter's Fair management, Indian River Soccer 
Association, various archery groups, the 4-H organization and county recreation staff. 


